
 

 

  

  31.03.23 

PE Uniform – information for all parents and carers 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to remind you that our uniform expectations are the same for both normal uniform and PE uniform 

days. We have noticed recently, a dip in the standards for PE Uniform where children have worn football kits, 

items that are not black and items with logos to school.  

 

On PE days, children must wear the agreed PE Uniform which is part of our school uniform. 

   

On PE days, the children need to wear: 

 Plain black training top (zip-up),  

 Plain black shorts or black jogger bottoms,  

 Plain white round neck t-shirt (not a polo shirt)  

 white socks and plain trainers 

We do not allow football or sports tops, items with large logos or items that are not in line with the uniform 

policy. 

 

We area ware of the cost of living so items for our PE uniform can be bought at local supermarkets such as 

ASDA, Tesco, Morrison’s or other shops that sell school uniform such as Matalan, M & S and Next etc… at 

very reasonable prices.  

 

We have also set up a pre-loved Uniform Shop, organised by the Friends of Willow, where donated uniform 
items in great condition will be available to buy at reduced prices. 

 

Items are also available through our uniform provider, Gooddies https://www.gooddies.co.uk/product-

category/schools/willow-primary-school/ 

 

Thank you for your support in making sure that the children are wearing the correct uniform at 

all times, we know that it encourages the development of self-confidence and pride in the school 

and a high standard of personal appearance is expected of all pupils, this helps them to form 

good habits for later in life.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Sumner 

Principal. 

Principal. 
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